Mountain Garden Club honored
by NH Federation of Garden Clubs

KEENE — Mountain Gar-
den Club was presented with
numerous awards at the NH
Federation of Garden Clubs’
80th Annual Meeting in
Keene, NH on May 29.

From National Garden
Clubs, Inc.:

® Yearbook — 1st Place

* Publication — Membership
Brochure - 1st Place

* Website — 1st Place Award
of Merit and $100 check

¢ New England Regional
Winner for Protecting Aquat-
ic Ecosystems for our Rain
Garden Project and a $100
check

* Participation Citation for
Plantings for Public & Special
Places for our planting at the
Hospice & Visiting Nurses
Office location

* Certificate for “Grow Our
Membership”  for 21 new
members in 2012

* Certificate of Commen-
dation for our Publicity Press

Book — Honorable Mention

® Special contribution to
the Penny Pines Program and
note of Thanks for the cre-
ation of our Smokey/Woodsy
video and print materials

From New Hampshire Fed-
eration of Garden Clubs, Inc.:

Lisa DuFault
Members of the Mountain Garden Club and the NH Federation of Garden
Clubs pose with just a few of the awards the MGC received. (I-r): Deb
Bryant, Fern Doucett, Joyce Kimball, Gerrie Beck, Michelle Mensinger,
DD Warren, Ginny Urdi.

® Yearbook — 1st Place

® Scrapbook — 1st Place

® Press Book — 1st Place

e Commendation for our
40th Year Anniversary

e Silver Seal citation for
Marcia Burchstead
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